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Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.        Friday   7.30 p.m.         Saturday 10 a.m         

        Fr. Brendan,  Harbour Rd.  057 9332155  087 2618353   

brendanfcorrigan@gmail.com        www.kilbegganparish.ie 

 

Come to me, 

all you that 

are weary 

and are car-

rying heavy 

burdens, and 

I will give 

you 

rest. Take 

my yoke up-

on you, and 

learn from 

me; for I am 

gentle and 

humble in 

heart, and 

you will find 

rest for your 

souls. For 

my yoke is 

easy, and my 

burden is 

light.” 

Mt.11: 28-30 

 

Make love 

your aim  

1 Cor 14:1 

Twenty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

6 p.m.  

7.30 p.m. Michael and Stephen Guilfoyle and deceased family 

9.30 a.m.                11 a.m. Geraldine O’Neill Months Memory   

Friday 9.30 a.m. and 7.30 p.m. List of the Dead.                                                                  

Saturday 10 a.m Eleanor and Sean Gillic and Norah Drumm 

Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

6 p.m.  John and Teresa McDonnell and deceased family 

7.30 p.m. Stan Moran 

9.30 a.m.         11 a.m. Seamus and Margaret Crossan 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Damien Ryan, Cloneyglin and Palmerstown 

who died during the week. May he rest in peace. 

We received a gift of €900 this week for the 

Renovation Fund.   

Thanks to all who contribute in whatever way to 
the parish, your generosity is appreciated. As 

there are no collections during Mass parishion-
ers can leave their envelopes and contributions 
in the collection tables at the entrance aisles in the Church or in the Paro-

chial House. Plate: €960  Renovation Fund: €2,240  

The Collection for the Relic Cemetery which came through the Parish - Envelopes placed 

in the Collection Tables €3,280; Donations in lieu of Flowers 

at Tom Lynam’s funeral €395; and Contribution from the Har-

bour Committee in honour of Tom Lynam €1,000. The total 

therefore, given to the Cemetery Committee  through the 

Parish is €4,675. The Cemetery Committee received money 

from other sources also. 

I will bring Communion to the Sick and Housebound 

this week on Thursday and Friday. If there is anyone 

in your family would like me to call please let me 

know.  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament each Monday  after 9.30 a.m. Mass until 11a.m             

  https://www.kilbegganparish.ie/          



We will have the Irish Catholic on sale in the 

Church €2.50 per issue.  

Confirmation will be celebrated on 16th September at 6 p.m. in 

Kilbeggan.                                                         

First Communion for Rahugh will be celebrated in 

Rahugh at 11 a.m. Saturday 11th.                         

First Communion in Kilbeggan will be celebrated in 

Kilbeggan Saturday 18th at 11 a.m.  

Sr. Helen Ryder, L.S.U. is returning to Haiti mid. September. If you wish to 

help Sr. Helen with her Mission work, and make a contribution contact: 

Teresa Heffernan, Rosemary Scally,  or Luke McNamee 

Parish Charity Shop This is the Last Week of our Clearance sale. All items 

to go.  We are clearing out all stock in the coming week. If  you are bringing items 

to the shop we would like small items of furniture, as there is a great demand  

from people who are setting up their homes or apartments.  We also have a great 

demand for bric-a-brac.,  jewellery and kitchenware. Opening hours: Tuesday  - 

Friday 10am - 5pm.  Saturday: 10am - 1pm.   Thanks to all the ladies in the shop. 

Thanks to all who sanitise the church between Masses, the 

sacristans, counting and banking, the Altar Society, the stew-

ards, Readers and Ministers of the Eucharist, organists and 

singers, printing of bulletin,  keeping the grounds for making it 

possible for us to have 11 Masses each week. 

 “In Italy and in other places of the world, the debate on end-of-life care and euthanasia has been rekin-

dled. What would you say is of particular cause for concern?” 

I am greatly concerned about this topic because it seems a vitalistic conception of life is creeping into the 

sensibility of the majority, one which emphasizes a youth- and health-focused concept of life. On the ba-

sis of this point-of-view, everything that does not correspond to a certain ideal of well-being and to a cer-

tain conception of health is expelled. 

Within this concept lies the temptation of a new form of eugenics: Whoever is not born healthy must not 

be born. This is combined on the other end of the life spectrum with the idea that those who are alive 

but not healthy must also die: this is euthanasia. It is a dangerous insinuation which poisons society. 

Therefore, the Church must remind everyone that frailty and natural weakness is a constitutive part of 

human nature and the whole of creation. 

What we need is a new relationship of fraternity among all people. Weakness demands the urgency of 

fraternity because it is in fraternity that we care for one another. It is through fraternity that we support 

one another. “ 

In an interview marking five years as President of the Pontifical Academy for Life, Archbishop Vincenzo Paglia 

laments a creeping “youth- and health-focused concept of life” which seeks to eliminate anyone with any type 

of infirmity. 


